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Dear Prof. Mehmet Haberal.

Tel: +tl-22-717-7895 Takumi Katano is a trainee and working with me on islet and
Fax: +81-22-717-7t99 hepatocyte traflsplantation project al Tohoku University. He is one ofthe

most talented young colleagues in our division.
He has imgessed me as a very hard working and dedicaled scientist.

e-mail: He is fully capable of performing qualified rcsearch work. As a p€Non,

masafumi.8oto.c6@ he is intelligent, truslworthy, hones, and reliable

tohoku.ac.io" For the above reasons, I strongly rccommend Takumi Katano for the
2024 TTS Young Investigator Scientific Congi€ss Awards.

With best regads,

Yous Sincerely,

Masafumi Goto, M.D., Ph.D.
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